
 HOLDFAST BAY CROQUET CLUB 

KEEPING IN TOUCH 

October 2019   

 

Hi Folks, 

Hope all is well.    Missing all who are on the sick, injured or ?? list.                                                                                                              
Welcome to November.  Christmas 54 sleeps away!! 
 

Xmas Celebrations 
Trish Clayton has kindly invited us back to her place to celebrate our annual Xmas get 
together.  Sunday 8th December, 12.00noon   Catering arrangements to be forwarded later 
but we will have a visit from Santa and our usual Kris Kringle.  Gift to the value of $10.00.                                                             
Further details will be forthcoming. 
 

Holdfast Bay Bowls and Croquet Club Xmas Dinner                                                                           
Friday, December 13th. 6.30pm $25.00 . Catered for . Jackpot draw. Booking sheet in foyer. 
 

Club Holdfast Family Fun Day is to be held on Sunday November 17th.  1.00 pm to 4.00 
pm.  As croquet is going to be open to anybody wishing to play we will need volunteers to 
assist on the day please.  If available to do so, even for a short time it will be appreciated.                                                                                                              
Also as the club is having a trash n’ treasure day on the same day any donations of any 
goodies you do not require any more will also be appreciated.  These maybe dropped off at 
the club anytime.  Thank you. 
                                                                 

PENNANTS                                                                                         
Our club has had a mixture of wins and losses over the last month. Great news is that our 6+ 
team defeated Millswood on 23rd October 8 games to 2. Also defeated Brighton on the 16th 
October, 5 games all, hoops. On Thursday 31st October our 9+ team, Breakers, defeated 
Aldinga Bay Dolphins 3.5 games to 2.5 games.                                                                
Excellent results.   Well done and congrats to all who are participating in Pennants,                                                                
 
 Keep well, stay safe, keep smiling. 
 Cheers,  Marg 

                                                                                                                 


